
The messenger  

St Mark Lutheran Church (Missouri Synod - English District) 

1019 N. 7th Street  Sheboygan, WI  53081   Phone: (920) 458 - 4343 

www.stmarksheboygan.com 

Pastor Brett Matz 

This Week at St Mark 

January 12, 2020 – January 19, 2020 

Sunday (1/12)     

  9:00 am  Worship Service   

 10:15 am  Bible Study 

Monday (1/13)     

  6:00 pm  Council Meeting 

  7:00 pm  BOD Meeting 

Tuesday (1/14)    

  8:00 am  Quilt Group 

 10:00 am  Bible Study 

Wednesday (1/15)   

  9:00 am  Parish Nurse in Office 

  9:00 am  Pantry Sort & Store 

 11:30 am  R & R Luncheon 

  5:00 pm  Bells Rehearsal  

 

 

  

  

 

 

 

 

 

Thursday (1/16)    

  5:15 pm  Choir Rehearsal 

  6:30 pm  Worship Service  (w/HC)  

Friday (1/17)   

  8:00 am  Pantry Workers 

  9:30 am  Food Pantry 

Saturday (1/18) 

  8:30 am  Women’s Discussion Group 

Sunday (1/19)     

  9:00 am  Worship Service  (w/HC) 

 10:15 am  Bible Study 

 10:15 am  Congregational Fund Meeting 

   

  

Sharing the Love of Jesus 

Thursday, January 9, 2020 

Sunday, January 12, 2020 

The Baptism of Our Lord 

We have services on 

Thursday night at 6:30pm 

if you can’t attend on  

Sunday morning.  



If you need a ride to and from church on 

Sundays’ please call the church office by 

noon on Friday so we can have the 

someone pick you up.  

Remember, when you are in need of                   

Pastoral care please contact either Pastor 

Matz or the church office at 458-4343.  

Please make sure you use the                       

calendar on the wall by the office to 

mark your meetings and events in            

order for them to appear in the                   

Forward and Messenger.   

Thrivent Choice Dollars 

Thank you Thrivent members for assigning 

your Choice dollars to St. Mark. The church 

has received $7,866 in Choice Dollars grant 

funds this year. Last year our total was 

$6,071. Please remember to contact Thrivent 

Choice Dollars in order to keep the funds  

coming. You can do this by calling 1-800-847-

4836 or on-line at Thrivent.com/thriventchoice 

and follow the prompts. Please contact Bev 

Sorenson at 458-4279 to let her know where 

you want to designate the funds at St. Mark.  

Our Food Pantry is in a constant 
need of the following items:   
Jelly and Jam 

If you would like to receive a copy of The 

Lutheran Witness magazine delivered to 

your home please fill out the forms that 

are provided in the Narthex. Please                  

return to the office by 

January 12th along 

with $10.80 to cover 

the cost for the year.  

Starting in January the Evangelism Committee 

would like to start with S.O.S (acronym for their 

“Supply Our Shelter” need) to support Safe    

Harbor. This includes donations of supplies that 

help to keep the shelter running and make all 

the difference in the lives of the residents. Some 

of the general and ongoing needs are: Paper 

Towels, Toilet Paper, General Cleaning Spray, 

Carpet  Cleaner, Feminine Products (Pads & 

Tampons), Magic Cleaning Erasers, Kleenex, 13-

Gallon White Garbage Bags, Laundry                

detergent (pods are best), Bleach, Dryer Sheets, 

Brooms/Mops, Air Fresheners, Towels, Rags, 

and Hangers.  

20TH AND FINAL SONGS OF SEASONS CONCERT 

It is with great joy and thanksgiving that we invite you to 

the 20th and final Songs of the Seasons concerts on 

February 2 at First Congregational Church, 310 Bluff 

Ave., Sheboygan and on February 9 at Bethlehem                

Lutheran Church, 1121 Georgia Ave., Sheboygan. Both 

concerts begin at 2:00pm. The selection of songs will 

consist of some favorites from previous years as well as 

some that are new. The concert is directed by Sandy 

Kasten and accompanied by Bill Born. A free-will offering 

will be collected.  

Updated Board and Committee lists are             
located on the bulletin board in the Narthex.  

St Mark R & R January 

luncheon will be at             

Pizza Ranch on January 

15th  at 11:30am. All              

retirees and friends                   

welcome. RSVP to Ginny 

Altendahl (458-0220) or      

Mervin Kitzerow (539-7049). 

St. Mark Men’s Club                                     

Super Bowl Brat Fry 

Is on Feb 2nd from 10:30am to 1:30pm 

Menu includes: 

Brats, burgers, beans, homemade potato salad.                                  
Carry out or dine in the Fellowship Hall. 

Tickets available from any Men's Club member or 
the Church Office. 

 

Check out the St. Mark website. It has been 

updated and we now have recorded                  

sermons on the site.  

The Evangelism Committee is having a door                 
offering Sunday January 19th and Sunday January 
26th for Dustan Oberreich. Dustan is a family 
member of Phyllis Clark and was in a bad vehicle 
accident. We appreciate your contributions and 
prayers. 

Thank you to all those that took time out 

of their day to help take the Christmas 

decorations down. Board of Trustees 

Annual LHS Citrus Sale to benefit the LHS Music 

Dept. Spring 2021 Concert Tour 

Orders for fresh Texas grapefruit and delicious  

California oranges (10#-quarter case $15, 20#-half 

case $25, and 40#-full case $45) will be taken 

through Friday, Jan. 24.  Contact any LHS student 

or call the school office 920-452-3323 to place 

your order through Jan. 24.  Fruit must be picked 

up and paid for on Saturday, February 15 at             

Lutheran High School between 8:30am and 

Noon.  You can also download the order blank 

from the LHS website at www.lutheranhigh.com 

or there are a few in the Narthex on the bulletin 

board.  Thank you for your support! 

In your offering envelope box you will find an 

envelope for Initial Offering. This is to help 

offset the cost of the envelopes.  

Thrivent Members your Choice Dollars for 
2019 will expire the end of March.  If you 
haven’t already done so you can allocate 
them to St Mark.  

 St Mark Game Night  is  
January 27  at 6pm 

 
You bring the game and 

your friends    
We’ll supply the snacks,   

soda and PRIZES  

   St. Mark Youth Group                       

Cordially invites you to                                                                                                     

Our Seventh Annual 

Valentine’s Day Dinner                                     
February 16th 

4:00pm to 6:30pm                                              

Main entrée will be Spaghetti                      

     Tickets:  $10 per person in advance                                                      

     

Fellowship Hall,  St. Mark Lutheran 

Church 

Tickets available from the Church               

Office or any Youth Group Member. 

Sheboygan County Night to Shine 

This is a prom for people with special needs ages 
14 and up, which will be on February 7, 2020. It 
will be held at St. Paul Lutheran Church in               
Sheboygan Falls and Christian Life Church in               
Plymouth. If you are interested in volunteering or 
attending, please visit our website at                              
sheboygancounty.nighttoshine.com. 


